
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

TO 

FLORIDA RELIABILITY COORDTNATING COUNCIL 
PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA, N C .  

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 
GULF POWER COMPANY 

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY 
FLORIDA MUNICIPAL POWER AGENCY 

GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES 
JEA 

CITY OF LAKELAND 
ORLANDO UTILITIES COMMISSION 

CITY OF TALLAHASSEE 
SEMINOLE ELECTNC COOPERATIVE 

AND 

ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

UNDOCKETED 

IN RE: REVIEW OF TEN-YEAR SITE PLANS OF ELECTRIC UTILITIES 

ISSUED: August 18,2004 

NOTICE is hereby given that due to the severe impact of Hurricane Charley on the 
facilities and operations of many of the electric utilities serving the state of Florida, and in 
deference to those utilities' commitment of resources and personnel to restore electric service to 
the areas affected by the humcane, the Florida Public Service Commission has cancelled the 
Commission workshop previously scheduled for Thursday, August 19, 2004, to address the 
above-referenced matter. This Commission workshop may be rescheduled and, if so, appropriate 
notice will be provided to all participants, interested persons, and the public. 



NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

PAGE 2 
UNDOCKETED - REVIEW OF TEN-YEAR SITE PLANS OF ELECTRIC UTILITIES 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 18th day of August, 
2004. 

BLANCA S. BAYO, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

By: 
Kay Flynrl( Chief 0 
Bureau of Records 

( S E A L )  

WCK 


